East Pines Animal Clinic – Financial Policy


At East Pines Animal Clinic we strive to provide quality medical and surgical care for your pet(s) by hiring well-trained competent team members, providing continuing education for advancements in the veterinary profession, and purchasing necessary equipment and medications.  Providing this high standard of veterinary care requires a significant financial investment.  Because financial considerations are an integral component of veterinary medicine we want you to feel comfortable discussing your financial responsibilities with us.  As a responsible pet owner this will allow you to maximize the health of your pet while staying within your budget.   You may request an estimate for treatment plans for both routine and non-routine items before services are rendered.  We offer the following as a financial policy:

All routine procedures must be paid, in full, at the time the services are rendered.  This includes, but is not limited to:

· All exam fees – Wellness, Rechecks, Technician visits, etc.


· Vaccinations

· Boarding

· Prescription Medications, Over-the-Counter Products and Pet Food

· Diagnostics – Labwork, Radiographs, Ultrasound, etc.

· Elective Surgery/Procedures – Spays, Neuters, Declaws, Dentals, etc.

  
For your convenience we accept the following forms of payment:

· Cash, Money Orders and Personal Checks (with proper identification)*
· Visa, Mastercard, Discover

· Third Party Credit Vendors

* A fee of $35 is applied for any check returned for insufficient funds.  
Pet Insurance

As a pet owner, you may consider investing in pet insurance.  Insurance can be valuable during those stressful times of unexpected illnesses and injuries.  East Pines Animal Clinic does not endorse any one particular pet health insurance and there are many companies to choose from.  Most pet insurance companies provide the pet owner with forms for reimbursement by the company.  They do not directly pay the veterinary hospital.  
